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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright at Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Attached please find a copy of a letter to us from the Carnegie
Corporation of New York. This concerns a proposal we sub-
mitted to get money for the American G I Forum of the United
States.

Perhaps you would like to write a letter to Mr. Evans (mentioned
in the letter).

Saludes,

Felix Salinas
Special Assistant to
Commissioner Ximenes


